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Dear Prof. Viorel UNGUREANU, 

NOTIFICATION OF PAPER ACCEPTANCE 

First of all, we would like to thank you for your interest in contributing to the upcoming International 

Conference on Advances in Steel Structures (ICASS’2018), which will take place in Hong Kong, China, 

on December 5-7 2018.  

 

On behalf of the Organising Committee of ICASS’2018, we have the great pleasure of informing you 

that, your paper:  

 

Id number: 112  

Paper title: WELDING TECHNOLOGIES FOR BUILT-UP COLD-FORMED STEEL BEAMS: 

EXPERIMENTAL INVESTIGATIONS  
Author(s): Viorel UNGUREANU, Ioan BOTH, Mircea BURCA, Daniel TUNEA, Marius 

GROSAN, Calin NEAGU, Andrei CRISAN and Dan DUBINA  
 

has been accepted for presentation at ICASS’2018 and publication in its Proceedings.  

 

Please note that the accepted paper can be included in ICASS’2018 Proceedings if at least one of the 

authors will register and attend the Conference. Moreover, the Organising Committee has decided that 

the registered participant can present only one paper at ICASS’2018. 

 

The ICASS’2018 conference (http://www.icass2018.com/) is jointly organised by the Hong Kong 

Institute of Steel Construction (HKISC) and the Department of Civil and Environmental Engineering, 

the Hong Kong Polytechnic University. This conference is intended to provide a forum for researchers 

and professionals to discuss and disseminate recent advances in analysis, behaviour, design and 

construction of steel, aluminium and composite steel-concrete structures. Participants are responsible 

for the expenses associated with their conference attendance.  

 

We thank you again for your support of ICASS’2018 and send you our warmest regards.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 


